
Hello from Miss Moore! 

My name is Miss Moore, I am in my NQT year at St Mary's and I am extremely excited to 
start my journey in Sierra Leone Class.  

I ensure that each morning every child is greeted with a smile and I believe that my 
classroom is a happy place to be.  

At weekends I enjoy spending time with my friends and family, cooking dinners and 

going on dog walks (whatever the weather!). I also love my sport; I was a competitive 

swimmer for over 12 years, so I am looking forward to swimming in the Summer 
Term.    

 


